
OFFICE ORDER 
CIR/NPS/2023/40 
Dates: 26.7.23 
 
Subject: Online classes 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
- Due to spread of severe Eye Flu, the School Management has decided to 
conduct online classes for Nursery to class 12th on Thursday and Friday i e 27 
& 28 July respectively 
 
-The parents are requested to check the link of online classes  in class groups 
and make their wards to attend all the class as per the schedule of timetable. 
 
 - For any queries, the parents and students can contact the class teachers. 
 
Principal 


